## MEMORANDUM

DATE: 11/19/18

TO: City Administrator Mercy L. Rushing

FROM: Doris Newman, Main Street Manager / HPO

SUBJECT: Meredith request for Mineola Historical Museum

## Museum

The Mineola Historical Museum is requesting funds for operating expenses for the institution that is the location of exhibits representing our community's history. The facility now houses approximately 35 exhibits, takes in donations and includes the Santa House and Barbershop Exhibit on its grounds. The request is the same as last year's, for \$35,000.